
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 12.1.2024 

 
 
Consultation on Inspiration Trust admission arrangements for September 2025 entry 
 
As you will be aware from previous communications, The Inspiration Trust is currently asking people to comment on 
their proposed admission arrangements. It has a statutory obligation to consult and take all views into account before it 
can make changes to its admissions policies. The long-term prospects for Mulbarton Primary pupils to be able to attend 
Hethersett Academy may be affected by these proposals. We would urge parents or any affected parties to respond to 
the consultations and voice their opinions.  
 
The consultation period will end on Monday 15th January.  
 
Parking 
 
As a school, we are working to make improvements to the roads outside of school, to ensure the safety of the children 
as they enter and leave. Our local Police Community Support Officer will be visiting school during busy times such as pick 
up and drop off. We are also awaiting the repainting of the yellow lines to make sure the no-stopping zones are made as 
clear as possible.  
 
Can we please remind you to drive and park considerately in our local community. 
 
 
Preloved uniform  
 
Soon, we will be able to provide details of when our pre-loved uniform shop will be open to everybody. In the 
meantime, we are looking for hangers similar to the one pictured below. If you do have any spare ones, please could you 
drop them into the school office. 

 



PTA School Disco 

We are all looking forward to the Disco in February! We need more helpers on the night so, if you can help, even if it is 

just for one year group, that would really help to make the evening a success. Please send an email to the PTA - details 

below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 

 

January 2024 

Monday 15th Young Voices event at London 02 Arena 

Monday 22nd Reception Bethany and Benjamin Bear Seatbelt Safety 

Monday 22nd – Wednesday 24th Year 2 Road Safety 

Wednesday 24th  Year 5 trip to Leicester Space Centre 

Monday 29th  Year 2 trip to Norfolk Records Office 

February 2024 

Friday 9th 

PTA Disco 
4.15pm – 5.00pm (Reception & Year 1) 

5.15pm – 6.00pm (Year 2 & Year 3) 

6.15pm – 7.00pm (Year 4 & Year 5) 

7.15pm – 8.00pm (Year 6) 

Monday 26th - Wednesday 28th Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Kestrels) 

March 2024 

Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Barn Owls) 

Monday 4th - Friday 8th Year 6 residential trip to Norfolk Lakes 

Monday 18th Reception trip to Gressenhall Farm  

Friday 22nd Year 4 trip to West Runton 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


